
Meeting Minutes 12/5/2014 

Meeting called to order at 9AM  

Board Members Present: Jesse Sierra, Russ Tabbert, Bryan Lange, Paul Christianson, Charlie and 
Freida Aichele, Ken Lyon, Gary Krohn, Chuck Heath, Paul Gonzales, Grant Mayfield, John Parola,   
Dick Hunt, Neil Thomas, Tim Bryan and Robert Mitchell 

PRESIDENT REPORT:   In and out meeting to welcome new board members and say thank you to 
those whose terms have come to an end.  Bryan Lange thanked all those that helped out over the past 
year.  

VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT: Jesse Sierra welcomed the new board members and said a calendar of 
meetings was coming soon.  He thanked those that helped out with the Christmas party planning and 
those that contributed prizes.   

SECRETARY'S REPORT:  Chuck Heath reported that as of the 2nd of December, there were still 226 
members from 2014 that had not renewed their membership.  Special thanks to Russ Tabbert, Dick Hunt, 
Grant Mayfield, Ken Lyon, Steve Ries, and Jesse Sierra for helping with the phone calls and emails to 
contact those members and urge them to renew before the deadline of December 15th.   

TREASURE'S REPORT:  No Report 

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR'S REPORT:  No Report as tournaments are completed for the year. 

BOOKKEEPER'S REPORT:  No Report 

HANDICAPPER'S REPORT:  No Report 

WEB MASTER'S REPORT: No Report 

 

RULES CHAIRMAN'S REPORT:  No Report 

Old Business:  None  

NEW BUSINESS: None 

Meeting Adjourned 9:20 AM 
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